steve@gillerandgiller.com

From: Belush, Michael <MichaelBelush@miamibeachfl.gov>
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2019 12:20 PM

To: steve@gillerandgiller.com

Subject: RE: 3rd Extension - 6001 North Bay Road, ZBA17-0035
Hi Steve,

This email confirms that the Order for ZBA17-0035 for 6001 N. Bay Road has been extended to September 2, 2020. This
is the date | get adding the 60 days first and then the 6 months.

Have a happy new year!

Michael Belush, AICP
Chief of Planning and Zoning

PLANNING DEPARTMENT
1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: 305-673-7000 x6258 / Fax: 305-673-7559 / web.miamibeachfl.gov/planning

We are committed to providing excellent public service and safety to all who live, work and play in our vibrant, tropical, historic community.

From: steve@gillerandgiller.com <steve@gillerandgiller.com>
Sent: Monday, December 30, 2019 11:52 AM

To: Belush, Michael <MichaelBelush@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: FW: 3rd Extension - 6001 North Bay Road, ZBA17-0035

Hi Michael,

| was hoping to hear that this was all set so when 1/2/20 comes around, | can breathe easy. Can you
please confirm, or let me know if there’s anything else you need?

Thanks!

Steve

From: steve@gillerandgiller.com <steve@gillerandgiller.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2019 12:55 PM

To: 'Belush, Michael' <MichaelBelush@miamibeachfl.gov>
Subject: 3rd Extension - 6001 North Bay Road, ZBA17-0035

Hi Michael,

Thanks for speaking with me this morning and explaining the newest deadline extension.



Please see attached signed 3rd extension letter with Original Recorded Order & Florida Emergency
Orders, which should take us to August 29, 2010.

Page 1 is our letter.

Pages 2 to 13 is EO 19-189

Pages 14 & 15is EO 19-190

Pages 16 to 21 is the Recorded Order

Please let me know if there's anything else we need to do, or confirm that we’re all set.

Sincerely,

Steve Bernard, R.A.
Vice President
Giller & Giller, Inc.

Architects Construction Managers

975 Arthur Godfrey Rd. #600

Miami Beach, FL 33140

Tel. (305) 538-6324 Cell (305) 588-6177 Fax (305) 538-5921
Email: Steve@GillerAndGiller.com




